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From: Cheryl T. Conway
To: TSP comments
Subject: Ecola Point and Chapman Point
Date: Saturday, April 3, 2021 12:47:22 PM


Dear Rocky Habitat Working Group,


Thank you all for the long hours of dedicated work you are doing to protect our rocky
marine habitat. These areas are vulnerable and may not be recoverable once lost.


I support your inclusion of both Ecola Point and Chapman Point as protected habitat. I
ask that you include a leash requirement for dogs so they don't harass the birds in
these locations. Dog owners have other areas nearby to allow the dogs to roam
freely. I also ask you restrict harvesting along the original guidelines submitted by the
North Coast Rocky Habitat Coalition. This group has educated and collected data
from concerned citizens over the last months. Their recommendations are science-
based. Lastly, I ask that you ban foot traffic on the intertidal zones. I have seen first-
hand how tourists inadvertently destroy marine habitat and do not want to see more
of that occur in these areas.


What we don't protect today will be gone so quickly. Thank you for protecting Ecola
Point and Chapman Point as well as other rocky habitats along our Oregon coast.


Cheryl Conway
1006 Grand Ave
Astoria, OR 97103
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